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_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Re: Lessons Learned from Highland Gate Development 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 

From:  Councillor Wendy Gaertner 

Date:  July 5, 2022 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Whereas there have been many issues that have and continue to affect residents in the 
adjacent neighbourhood; and 

Whereas the Town will be doing a substantial redevelopment through intensification in 
existing residential neighbourhoods; and 

Whereas the Highland Gate development can provide us with valuable information and 
knowledge on how to improve the quality of life for those experiencing construction 
disruptions going forward; 

1. Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That a Committee to report on Lessons 
Learned from the Highland Gate development be formed. 


